Veliz, Kim

Subject:

FW: Please help w/safety

From: Intruderx [mailto:intruderx@centurytel.net]
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 2:22 AM

To: City Recorder < cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us>

Subject: Please help w/safety

November 25, 2018

Dear City of Wilsonville,

As a lifelong area resident, and retired major airline pilot with over 40 years experience as a professional aviator, I would like to thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening improvement at the Aurora Airport.

Please register my **strong support** for this runway lengthening and for the substantial increase in safety it will provide to the aircraft operating off the Aurora Airport and to the surrounding areas.

Thank you.

Maj. Randal Beyers (USMCR, ret.) 15055 NE Arndt Rd Aurora, OR 97002